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May 15, 2023 
 

 

Warden Danny Muise and Councillors: 

 

A couple of years ago, Patchwork Pals decided to undertake making a quilt for the Congrès Mondial 
Acadien 2024.  It would represent the villages in the Municipality of Argyle.  A project you have already 
supported. 

Volunteers from each village have s�tched a block represen�ng their area – East Pubnico, West Pubnico, 
Argyle, Sainte-Anne-du-Ruisseau, Abram’s River, Quinan, Tusket, Amirault’s Hill, Surete’s Island, East 
Kemptville, Belleville, Wedgeport, Litle River Harbour and Patchwork Pals. 

It is almost ready to be hand quilted, and a permanent home must be found for the masterpiece.  The 
commitee would be very apprecia�ve if the Municipality would accept to be the permanent home and 
host an unveiling when completed in the fall of 2023.  Many s�tches of love and collabora�on have gone 
into this collage. 

Enclosed is a sneak peek.  It is not complete. 

Awai�ng a favorable reply, and more informa�on to follow, 

 

Carol Ann LeBlanc,    Jeanne L. Doucette, 
Commitee member   Patchwork Pals president 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 


